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Sing to the LORD, bless His name; Proclaim the good news of His salvation from day to day.

Tell of His glory among the nations, His wonderful deeds among all the peoples. Psalms 96:2,3

Then | heard the voice of the Lord, saying, “Whom shall | send, and who will go for Us?” Then | said, “Here am |I.
Send me!” Isa 6:8

Now when the apostles in Jerusalem heard that Samaria had received the word of God, they sent them Peter and
John, Acts 8:14

How then are they to call on Him in whom they have not believed? How are they to believe in Him whom they have
not heard? And how are they to hear without a preacher? 15 But how are they to preach unless they are sent? Just
as it is written: “HOW BEAUTIFUL ARE THE FEET OF THOSE WHO BRING GOOD NEWS OF GOOD THINGS!” Rom 10:14,
15

Beloved Friends and Brethren,

The Good News of Salvation in Christ is a message that must be believed, lived, and SHARED! It always involves
going to someone, somewhere, maybe in our own family, neighborhood, city, state, or even to a different country. It is
always a great honor to be one who is “going” in the Name of the Lord and King Jesus Christ! The truth is we are sent!
First by the Lord, and secondly
by his people who seek to
| advance His Gospel
throughout the world. All who
participate in God’s work here
at MITC are involved in this
\ great sending mission in some
| way or another. Praying,
giving, serving, sending, all in
the name of our Lord and

Savior.
The last year in our Full

Time (live on campus) program
is a year in which our students
are able to “give back” to the
Lord’s work by serving in a
~ | ministerial capacity in a mission
assigned by MITC to help
churches in the more remote
| areas of Mexico. Because of the
limitations in the different
regions due to COVID-19
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we were unable to send last year’s 4th year students out to this special time
of service. However, in the last few months we were able to bring them back
on campus, help them finish out their courses and Biblical studies, and now
we have sent them to serve in some of the areas where MITC has been asked
for help from our student missionaries. They will be serving for only a half of
a year this time, and their postponed graduation from earlier this summer
, has been moved to December. We share with you the names and places of

=) 5 ministry of these 7 students who are on a real journey of faith depending
upon the Lord and His provision through his people in each of the areas. Santiago, among the Nahault people in Xoxocotla,
Areli to the people of Chiapas in Berriozabal, Alejandro to the mountain people of Cacique, Daniela to the Nahualt people
at Aculcinapa, German to the Cuicatecos in the villages of Pefia Verde and Teponapa, Sinai to Jiquipilas in Chiapas, and Kevin
to the Cuicatecos in Santa Maria Papalo. Please pray for each of these young servants, for the Lord’s protection, and blessing
as they proclaim the Good News in Christ.

Also this past month we “sent out” our 2nd and 3rd year students for a 3 week tour in the different mountain regions to
hold Vacation Bible Schools in the areas that were without COVID restrictions for access and meetings. It was amazing to
see how God moved among the churches in these remote areas, using His Word to bless the hearts of both children and
their families. The Bible stories were based on the stories from the book of Judges, and showed our need to be freed from
our sins by our great Liberator Jesus Christ. 22 different churches were served during this time of service, and many of our
students went on to their home churches to continue presenting the program and holding VBS while on their 2 week
summer break. We are thankful to the Lord for allowing us to send these teams to the 2 Chinanteco regions (upper=Usila,
Alianza, lower=Vega del Sol, Arroyo Limon) to the Nahualt region (Xoxocotla, Tecalatzompa), and to the Mixe region
(Mogofie, Encinal). Through the years we have seen many of the children in the Vacation Bible Schools become our Bible
students as God calls them to His service. We are thankful for our teacher, brother Alfredo Arce and his ministry to the
children here at MITC, and throughout the many regions of Mexico.
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We were also able to have our year-end
Recital for the Christian Music School, after
a very difficult year of studying music online.
Many of our students from this program
were finally able to come on campus, and
play their instruments for their teachers ¢
“live” for the firsttime. We are always
amazed to see the progress of many who
start out in this 3-year program not knowing
anything of Music at all, who become

proficient in reading music and also

performing on an instrument. This school is
led by brother Erick Vazquez, and the classes
are taught by himself and several of our staff
members, Marco and Esdras Barroso, Jimmy
Vazquez, and several graduates from years

\VBS Encinal

past. There is a children’s program to begin their training,
and also a program for all ages. A strong biblical basis is
taught as the foundation for everything in the Music school
and all students take a Bible course throughout the 3 years
of training. This Bible course is taught by one of our 3rd
year Bible School students. The purpose of it all is to train
brethren from the churches to help them lead in the music
and worship aspects of the ministry understanding the

ears to hear

ministry understanding the need of scripturally sound and Christ
centered music materials. We thank the Lord for using this special
ministry here at MITC. We are able to offer this program, like all
MITC programs, completely free of monetary charge, thanks to
God'’s provision in grace for MITC, using each one of our supporters | 4
who give and pray for the advancement of God’s work among us. g

Please pray for us as we seek God’s wisdom to begin the ¥
new school vyear. Also pray for God’s calling and sending students
to train for the ministry here with us in the different Bible study |
programs. In advance we thank you for your prayers and also your |
loving support. May the Lord continue to use us all for His glory as
the Gospel of His Son Jesus Christ is shared throughout Mexico and

the world.
Gracias! ¢
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Memorials and Honorariums « July 2021

In Memory of: From:

(Y0 I Y1 = Dan & Chuy Hall
Lloyd Rainer.......ccoccuviiieeeeeciiiieee e, David & Ruthie Bryant
Lloyd Rainerlu.....ccoecuveeeeeeeeereeeeeeeeennee, MITC Board of Directors
LIOYd RAINET....cccceiiiiieee e John F. Hall
Rev. Johnny Johnson..........cccecevvveeeeeecnnnn, Jim & Susan McNeer
Rev. Johnny Johnson..........ccccccvviiieeennn. David & Ruthie Bryant
Tommy Powell.........ooooiiiiiiiiiiiieee, David & Ruthie Bryant
Linda Pearson - wemmmmmamnsesmesssmmsssesves Robert Pearson
Larry & Ruth Helen Malone..................... Mark & Lisa Ambrose
Jimmy AmMDbBrose.......coocvvveeeeiiiciiieeeeeeenn, Mark & Lisa Ambrose
Cecil Snider.....ccuviveiieieeeeeeeeeee e, Mark & Lisa Ambrose
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In Homor of: From:

Mark Webb

William Keesler
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